NEWS REGARDING CANCELATION
OF THE GRATITUDE DINNER

Due to unforeseen circumstances beyond
our control and a visit from hurricane lan,
the Englewood Methodist Church will not
be hosting events for the remainder of the
year therefore the Gratitude Dinner for
November 5", 2022, has been canceled.

Ticket purchases that have been made
may receive refund by providing your
ticket back to Intergroup.

If you have questions, please contact the
office manager at (941)426-7655.

Thank you for your continued support.



